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Mr. Chairman, for the record, my name is Rob Windley, and I appreciate this opportunity to testify on
behalf of the Suburban Maryland Transportation Alliance in opposition to HB 1424.

Simpy put, this bill is yet another example of a thinly disgused attempt to reverse the decision of the
Board of Public Works to move forward with Phase 1 of the Maryland Traffic Relief Plan.

Additionally, by "prohibiting the Board of Public Works, under certain circumstances, from designating a
public-private partnership," this bill would create a severe, historic overreach of authority on the part of
the Maryland General Assembly.

I thank the Committe for this opportunity, and ask that members vote "NO" on HB 1424.


